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Statement of Rachel Weintraub, Legislative Director and Senior Counsel at 

Consumer Federation of America on the passage of H.R. 3193, the “Consumer 

Financial Protection and Soundness Improvement Act of 2013” 

The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau has proved itself to be a transparent, deliberative and 

data-driven agency that has worked closely with consumers and the financial services industry to 

develop sensible safeguards against unsafe mortgage lending practices, abusive credit card 

practices, and unfair and discriminatory financial practices that have harmed consumers and 

servicemembers.  The Bureau has made the financial market place more fair for consumers since 

it became operational in 2011 and much work remains to be done.   

Unfortunately, the passage of H.R. 3193, “Consumer Financial Protection and Soundness 

Improvement Act of 2013” by the House of Representatives on February 27, 2014, by a vote of 

232 to 182, weakens the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau and limits, undermines and 

curtails what the Bureau has already proven that it can do: protect consumers from abusive 

financial practices.  Over 100 organizations opposed H.R. 3193. 

The vote by 232 members of Congress contradicts the interest of American consumers and 

represents a backward step in the march towards increased consumer protection. 
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